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Dear Miriam, 

This email is a formal notification of my decision to step down as Solidarity councillor for the Tallaght 
South Electoral Area. I really appreciate the assistance I have received from council staff over the last years 
while working as a Solidarity councillor, however please take my stepping down as effective from now and 
thank all the staff on my behalf. 

Michael O'Brien and Sandra Kavanagh, Solidarity's two authorised officers registered in the Oireachtas on 
behalf of Solidarity - People Before Profit, will be in touch with you to nominate a replacement to fill the 
position. I have cced Michael and Sandra in this email, so you have their email addresses should you need 
to contact them. 

Best wishes, 
Sandra 


